
-----Original Message----- 
 
From: vincecharles1955@gmail.com [mailto:vincecharles1955@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 02, 2018 2:07 PM 
To: Marilyn Bellock <mbellock@stcharlesgov.net> 
Subject: 10328 River Rd. St. Rose 
 
Attention councilwoman Marilyn B. Bullock: 
My name is Charles Vince I live at 103 East Oakland St. Saint Rose, LA 70087. 
I was recently informed of the Church next to me at 10328 River Rd wanting to add a 10 ft 
kitchen addition towards my property line. This is not within codes.   I extremely disapprove of 
this action 
As it would affect my property value, my privacy and my peace and quiet.  I would like to attend 
the meeting to protest this but I am unable to due to my heavy work schedule .    
 
Thank You! 
Charles Vince 
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